From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>

**Sent:** Friday, December 7, 2018 10:25 AM

To: Barry Thom; paul\_souza@fws.gov; Dan Castleberry; Maria Rea; kaylee\_allen@fws.gov

**Subject:** ROC Fish Coordination Meeting: papers to review

Attachments: I-E ratio alternatives\_to Reclamation\_2018-07-19.docx; 6a\_Shasta reintroduction and

water supply benefit.docx

## Barry and Paul,

We thought it would be helpful for you to have two papers that pertain to our meeting today and ongoing discussions on the ROC on LTO. One paper is something that we provided to Reclamation in July that lays out some alternatives to consider for the I:E ratio. The second is a white paper describing the water supply benefits associated with winter-run reintroductions above Shasta. Howard

--

Howard L. Brown
Senior Policy Advisor
NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
(916) 930-3608
Howard.Brown@noaa.gov



www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov